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September 5, 1978 

Mrs. Kazanjian 
37 Blossom Street 
Fitchbury, Massachuset s 01420 

Dear Mrs. Kazanjian: 

In April Ms. S. Shahinian wrote to you with regard to the beautiful 

crochet work given to the Diocese of the Armenian Church of hmerica. 

We would like to ublicize the article, as we often do ith many 

donations to St. Vartan Cathedral and to the Diocesan Museum. 

Is it possible to know more about the person who made the article 

and yourself as the donor; i.e. when and from where did she arrive in 

America, etc. Any information, and a photograph would be most helpful. 

Thank you in advance for any assistance you may be able ¥o give. 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


